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Dear Sirs/Mesdames 
I fully support this enquiry.  
 
Although I have not been following the details, too many questions have been raised about the 
whole project. The tender process, the impacts on the environment, on residents, on parks such 
as Yurulbin Point, Dawn Fraser Baths, on Sydney Harbour and its wildlife (given that the tunnel 
will "rest" on the harbour floor), etc.  
 
The Western Harbour Tunnel, along with the whole WestConnex project, appears to have been 
rushed through without proper due process or proper due diligence. I am not opposed to the 
projects per se, however the manner wirh which they have been bulldozed through the system, 
without proper compensation for those negatively impacted, reeks of corruption and a "jobs for 
the boys" type management.  
 
A proper forensic investigation is much needed.  
 
Thanking you 
 
Pieter Newtown 


